
CITY OF JERSEY VILLAGE 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC BUDGET HEARING 

 

NOTICE is hereby given that the City Council for the City of Jersey Village will conduct 

a public hearing on July 18, 2022, at 6:00 p.m. in the Civic Center Auditorium located at 

16327 Lakeview Drive, Jersey Village, Texas.  The purpose of the public hearing is to give 

all interested parties the right to appear and be heard on the proposed fiscal year 2022-2023 

municipal budget.   
 

This budget will raise more revenue from property taxes than 

last year’s budget by an amount of $631,480, which is a 

9.35% percent increase from last year’s budget.  The 

property tax revenue to be raised from new property added 

to the tax roll this year is $23,560. 
 

This new revenue amount is calculated at the Voter Approval Tax Rate. This rate is the 

highest of the Voter Approval Rate, No New Revenue Rate, and the De minimis rate. This 

new revenue amount may change during the budget meetings to be held in July.  
 

A copy of the proposed fiscal year 2022-2023 municipal budget may be examined online 

at https://www.jerseyvillagetx.com/page/city.financial_reports.  

 

The City of Jersey Village public facilities are wheelchair accessible and accessible parking 

spaces are available.  Requests for accommodations or interpretive services must be made 

48 hours prior to this meeting.  Please contact ADA Coordinator at (713) 466-2102 or FAX 

(713) 466-2177 for further information. 

 

 

Lorri Coody, City Secretary 

City of Jersey Village, Texas 

 

Posted: June 30, 2022 at 5:00 p.m. 

 

 

https://www.jerseyvillagetx.com/page/city.financial_reports

